
 
 

 
 

May 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

TRANSITION DAY INFORMATION 
 

I am writing to confirm the dates and arrangements for your child’s transition days. Schools, 
working in partnership across Buckinghamshire, have agreed that these days can, and should, 
take place.  Schools will use a shared risk assessment regarding continued safety measures 
in the light of the on-going situation with Covid-19. 

 
The transition days are on Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 7th July and will start at 9.00am and 
finish at 2.30pm.  Information relating to safe procedures for dropping and collecting the 
children will be communicated to you nearer the time.  All children should arrive wearing their 
primary school uniform and bring with them their writing equipment and a packed lunch.  We 
use a payment card system for payment in our restaurant, so there is no opportunity for 
students to purchase food on these two days. 

 
The students will meet other members of their form group, and their form tutor if at all possible. 
In line with the Buckinghamshire risk assessment, students’ interactions will be with their form 
group only. The students will experience lessons taught by different subject specialist teachers 
and hopefully be involved in familiarization activities around the school site, dependent upon 
any Covid-19 restrictions in place at the time. 

 
Please complete our online Transition Form by clicking on this link, Transition Form, by 30th

 

June.  You will be asked to upload a photograph of your child as part of this form. 
 

You will be able to book reserved appointment slots for uniform over the summer.  The 
attached flyer provides important branch appointment dates and further detail on how these 
appointments will work in store. If you set up an account with Stevensons, you will then receive 
a notification when appointments go live which will be on a first-come, first-serve basis.  This 
is the link to their website:  https://www.stevensons.co.uk/.  If you have concerns about your 
ability to pay, please contact the school. 

 
At present, the current guidance does not allow for any earlier visits except for children with 

EHCPs. After the Transition Days, we will publish information for our new Year 7 on the school 

website, including welcomes from our Headteacher and SENCO, among others. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Alannah Cullen 
Head of Year 7 designate 
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